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From: Stogner, Michael, EMNRD Sent: Fri 8/19/2005 11:46 AM 

To: Jim Bruce 

Cc: Arrant, Bryan, EMNRD 

Subject: Unit Petr. Company's proposed Monte Carlo Fed. Com. #1 
Attachments: 

Mr. Bruce: 

I have reviewed your application for Unit Petroleum Company's proposed Monte Carlo 
Federal Com. Well No. 1. The "Special Rules and Regulations for the Atoka-Pennsylvanian Gas 
Pool" as promulgated by Division Order No. R-8170, as amended, provide for (i) 320-acre spacing 
and proration units comprising two contiguous quarter sections within a single governmental section 
being a legal subdivision of the U. S. Public Land Surveys; and (ii) for wells to be located in the 
northwest quarter or the southeast quarter of the section and shall be located no nearer than 990 
feet to the outer boundary ofthe quarter section nor nearer than 330 feet to any governmental quarter-
quarter section line. 

Notice to all effected offsetting interests (all sides) under Division Rule 1207.A (2) is therefore 
required before I can act on your application. Please submit proof of notice and a land plan that shows 
all effected lands by the end of the month. 

Also, please provide me a copy of Unit's proposed directional drilling plan for this well. 
Thanks. 

https://webmail.state.nm.us/exchange/MSTOGNER/Senr%20Items/Unit%20Petr.%20Com... 8/19/2005 
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Stogner, Michael, EMNRD _ 

From: JamesBruc@aol.com [JamesBruc@aol.com] Sent: Sat 8/20/2005 8:13 AM 

To: Stogner, Michael, EMNRD 

Cc: 

Subject: Re: Unit Petr. Company's proposed Monte Carlo Fed. Com. #1 

Attachments: 

Mike: Will do. 

Jim 

https.7/webmail.state.rim.us/exchange/M 8/22/2005 
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S t o g n e j j i l c h a e j J ^ 

From: JamesBruc@aol.com [JamesBruc@aol.com] Sent: Fri 8/26/2005 7:27 AM 

To: Stogner, Michael, EMNRD 

Cc: 
Subject: Unit Petroleum Co./Monte Carlo No. lunorthodox location/Sec. 1-18S-26E 
Attachments: 

Mike: I have a landman working on identifying offset working interest owners in the adjoining acregae. 
However, I will be on vacation through Tuesday (9/30), so I will mail out the additional required notice as soon 
as I return. I will not get it out by the deadline you set. 

Jim Bruce 

https://webmail.state.nm.us/exch^ 8/29/2005 
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Stogner, Michael, EMNRD _ 

From: 3amesBruc@aol.com [JamesBruc@aol.com] Sent: Wed 8/31/2005 7:48 AM 

To: Stogner, Michael, EMNRD 

Cc: 

Subject: Unit Petroleum/Unorthodox location application/18S-26E 

Attachments: 

Mike: I got back home yesterday, and Unit has e-mailed me the offset information, so I will send out notice 
today. 

Jim 

https://webmail.state.rim.us/exchange/MSTOGNERyinbox/Unit%20Petroleum xF8FF Un... 8/31/2005 


